
 
To Whom it may concern: 
   I have lived here since 2004, moving here for a better life than the city, and the love of the farmlands.   
Your letter to Litchfield residents regarding an increase water rate proposal brought such distaste of 
your company to me, and proves just how selfish and unfair this company is and has been raping the 
Litchfield customers.  Your continued increases have been burdening the Litchfield residents and I for 
one have had enough! 
Our quality of water is extremely poor and I am sure unhealthy! 
We have to purchase bottled water to drink.  How you as a company, and shareholders can honestly say 
you are providing great quality water, and not causing more harm to our residents with your filthy 
brown water, and yet feel justified in raising our rates is beyond any acceptance to this increase.   
 
I do hope our town representatives and more residents let you all know how we, as high paying 
customers, and concerned residents feel about this matter, and you reconsider this matter and know 
that your company and it’s shareholders are treating our residents very unfairly! 
 
A very unhappy customer! 
 
Regards,  
Orea & Stephen Nicolls 
Litchfield, NH 

 


